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YEW TREE LANE, BRADLEY, ASHBOURNE, DERBYSHIRE, DE6 1PG
Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Foulds

	Tel: 01335 370292    Email: enquiries@bradley.derbyshire.sch.uk
Web:   www.bradleyschool.co.uk


21st July 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to let you know of some exciting news about how the school will work with other schools in the future.

Nicola and the Governors have always believed in an open culture of sharing good practice and working with other schools to ensure all pupils, not just those at our school, achieve their potential.  During her time at Bradley and previously, Nicola has collaborated with a number of schools, locally and nationally, on a many projects. The Government and Local Authority expect ‘Good’ and ‘Outstanding’ schools to offer school to school support and disseminate the good work that they do more widely. 

Nicola has been approached by the Governors of Brailsford C.E. Primary School, to become their ‘Acting Headteacher’ until Christmas. Governors from both schools met to look into this further.  We then we discussed this approach to leadership at the Governing Board meeting last week and are fully supportive of this new development, providing Nicola will still continue in her role as class teacher for Mathematics and English lessons.  We acknowledge that this move represents an exciting opportunity for Bradley and Brailsford to work together, sharing best practice and learning from each other. 

It goes without saying that Bradley, its pupils, staff and parents are our first priority, and we will ensure that the quality of provision is not compromised in any way. Nicola will be available in just the same way as always, but will spend a small amount of time each week, during her non-teaching time at Brailsford, as well as offering telephone support to the staff there, as and when required.

We know that you, like us, will recognise the huge compliment in being asked to support and work with another school and we hope that you will continue to support us in making Bradley the best school it can be.

On behalf of the Governing Board,
Yours sincerely, 

[image: ]
Margaret Matthews
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chair of Governors
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